
From: Melanie Morrissey
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 11:36 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill cl48

This letter is to protest bill cl48. It is not onlya draconian measure and insult to all public sector employees but it is
striping employees of their right to collective bargaining as guaranteed to us infederal law. Ican't believe Isupported
the liberal government in the last election and Iam certain you will not have the support of the majority of Nova Scotia
if this is passed!

Please reconsider this heavy-handed Bill. It is completely absurd and undemocratic.

Sent from my iPad




